

## Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

## Re: Meeting Posting for Information Systems Advisory Board for October 18, 2017

1 message

mattbrandnatick@gmail.com <mattbrandnatick@gmail.com>

Wed, Nov 8, 2017 at 9:17 AM

To: Hank Szretter <hanknatma@gmail.com> Cc: Donna Donovan <a href="mailto:ddonovan@natickma.org">ddonovan@natickma.org</a>

Hi Donna and Hank.

Given that there are people interested in joining the board, and my growing difficulty with the meeting times (my company is west coast based so I have work meetings daily in the afternoon), I won't be continuing on the board.

Thanks for the email and help.

-Matt

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 7, 2017, at 3:48 PM, Hank Szretter < hanknatma@gmail.com > wrote:

Donna,

As far as I know Matt Brand still wants to remain a member of the ISAB. He could not attend our last meeting, but has attended several earlier.

I am copying him on this reply so he has the opportunity to respond himself

**Thanks** 

Hank

Hank Szretter Chairman Natick Information Systems Advisory Board hanknatma@gmail.com

On Nov 7, 2017, at 12:39 PM, Donna Donovan <a href="mailto:donovan@natickma.org">ddonovan@natickma.org</a> wrote:

Hi Hank,

Is Matt Brand still on the ISAB. His term expired on June 30th and he did not apply for reappointment. I have a couple of people interested in serving on the Board.

Thank you.

Donna

Donna Donovan Senior Executive Assistant Town of Natick 508-647-6410

On Thu, Oct 12, 2017 at 2:11 PM, Hank Szretter (natick) <hanknatma@gmail.com> wrote: Please post the meeting and attached agenda of the Information Systems Advisory Board for October 18, 2017 at 3:30 pm.

Thank you,

Hank Szretter

Hank Szretter Chairman Natick Information Systems Advisory Board HankNatMA@gmail.com C - 508-433-0010